
St. Luke Youth Group May Schedule  
St. Luke Youth Group is open to any student in grades 5 through 8. We are very excited to welcome 
you all back and have put in place some guidelines to ensure everyone’s safety. Everyone attending 
MUST wear a mask and temperatures will be taken in order to assure the health and wellbeing of 
others. Youth Group will look a little different as we will be rearranging the space in order to 
maintain social distancing. Additionally, all surfaces will be cleaned before and after youth group as 
a precaution. Finally, a hand sanitizer station will be set up for everyone to utilize. Please feel free 
to reach out to Abbie Harrington with any questions or concerns at aeh12@outlook.com. 

May 2nd from 5:30pm to 7:30pm will be focused on the theme 
“Wonderfully Created.” Each of us is so unique with our own talents, 
strengths, and interests. We will spend today’s youth group getting to know 
ourselves a little bit better through personality as well as aptitude tests. We 
will then shift to learn how all of this is a part of how God sees us through His 
eyes which is as “wonderfully created.” 

May 9th there will be no youth group due to Mother’s Day. Please enjoy the time off 
by celebrating the wonderful moms in your life 😊😊. 

May 16th from 5:30 to 7:30pm we will be playing the hit game Among Us! 
Among Us is a videogame that has taken the world by storm in the past year. The Youth 
Group instead of playing the videogame will be playing an in-person real life version of the 
popular game. It is sure to be a fun time so come ready to play with your best game face 
on! 

May 23rd from 5:30 to 7:30pm we will celebrate the Birthday of the Church which is 
today on Pentecost Sunday! We will learn more about Pentecost, the Holy Spirit and the 
early church through prayer, games and activities. There will even be some birthday 
cupcakes that we will enjoy in honor of the Catholic Church’s birthday! 

 

May 30th from 3:00pm to 5:00pm will be our monthly outing to the Erie Zoo! 
We will enjoy the afternoon at the Erie Zoo where students will have the chance to 
see tons of fascinating animals and ride the train through Safari Land. As per the 
Erie Zoo’s policy, tickets must be purchased ahead of time on their website 
www.eriezoo.org. The cost is $10 for students 13 and up or $6 for students 12 
and under. The train ride will cost an additional $3 and tickets for the train will be purchased once 
we arrive at the zoo. Drop off and pick up will be at the entrance ticket booth at the Erie Zoo at 
423 West 38th St. Please also send an RSVP email to Abbie Harrington, the Youth Minister, at 
aeh12@outlook.com no later than May 29th if you plan on attending. 
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